
Davis Lutheran Church 
"Adopt-a-Student" Enrollment 

 
Dear UCD student, 
 Please consider becoming involved with DLC’s "Adopt-a-Student" program.  If 
you are interested, please fill this questionnaire, and leave it on this table or return it to 
Judy Mehravari or Juli Patten.  If you have any questions, please send us an email.  You 
can also email your responses to us. 
 
  Judy Mehravari 
  (607) 592-0848 jmehravari@gmail.com 
  Juli Patten 
  revalohaboo@gmail.com 
 
 
Your Name(s): 
Address: 
Phone Number: 
Email address: 
Major: 
Hometown: 
Year in school: 
 
 
I/we would like to be adopted by a member of Davis Lutheran Church! 
 

 
a.  Please describe some of the interests and activities you have that will help us 

match you. 
 

 
 
 

b.  Do you have any preferences as to the family / individual you’d like to be 
matched with? 

 
 
 
 

c.  Is there any additional information about you that might direct the match of a 
family?  For example, you’re very allergic to cats, etc. 

 
 
 
 
 Thanks again for your participation in this very important program! 



 


